
Reception News 

This week we have been to Alien School.  When we arrived on Monday, our 

classroom had been moved around and everything was upside down. We 

read the story Welcome to Alien School by Caryl Hart and Ed Eaves. In the 

story Albie was dropped off at alien school instead of his own and had to 

do all sorts of alien activities with his new alien best friend. He had to eat 

space spaghetti, paint pictures that came alive and ride a space shooter. 

This made us think about the things we might get up to in our alien school.  

So, in our writing we sent a postcard home to tell our families about the 

alien school dinners, the alien friends we made and the alien activities we 

did.  

In PE, we moved around space like astronauts and used our throwing 

techniques to throw the moon rocks back onto the different sized moons. 

The moons got smaller and further away each time we threw our moon 

rocks but we still managed to throw them all back! 

  

From 

Miss Walsh and Mrs McDonald 

Phonics 

We have finished our phonics assessments this week. I have sent home some 
feedback which you will find in your child’s reading record. 

From Miss Davies 


